
 

GISBURN ROAD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

We would like to invite  

parents/carers/grandparents  

to our Sports Day on: 
 

 

Wednesday 21st May 2025 - 9:30am 

At Barnoldswick Cricket Club 

 

(Weather permitting) 

 

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN REFRESHMENTS 

 
 

We would be grateful for as many volunteers as possible to walk with us to the 

venue.  If you would like to walk with us, please meet on the school yard for 

9:10am and if you’re available to walk the children back to school after sports day, 

this will be very much appreciated! 

 
 

We will be setting off from school at 9:15am to       

arrive at the Cricket Club for around 9:30am. 
 

 
 

If you wish to bring younger siblings, please meet us at the cricket club. 
 

Please make sure your child arrives in their PE kit on the day. 

 

It is due to be hot, so please send a sun hat and apply sun cream at 

home prior to school. 

 
 


